
 

1 October 2024 

 

GreenWay construction notice 
Partial closure Hercules Street in Dulwich Hill 

from 8 October to 21 October 2024 

 
The GreenWay is a major pedestrian, cycling and biodiversity corridor linking the Cooks 
River at Earlwood with the Parramatta River at Iron Cove. Council is currently constructing 
the GreenWay missing links. As part of the GreenWay project, a new parkland is created 
between Hercules Street in Dulwich Hill and the light rail corridor, which is expected to be 
completed when the whole GreenWay is completed in 2025. 
 
 

Where will the work be undertaken?  

In order to complete the GreenWay upgrades around Hercules Street in Dulwich Hill, a 
hydraulic connection to the water main needs to be completed in two areas at the south 
end of Hercules Street. This work will run over both sides of the road; therefore, the work will 
be staged ensuring full operation for all road users and pedestrians.  

One on-street parking spot on each side of the road will fall within the construction zone 
and will be blocked off for public use during the works. All residential driveways will remain 
fully accessible at all times.   

 

What type of work is being done? 

The hydraulic mains connections involve removing a section of the footpath and kerb, 
which will be re-instated upon completion. 

 

Full operation of Hercules Street during partial closure 

 
In order to keep the road open for all traffic, the work will be staged. Traffic management 
will be in place. 



 

 
When will the work be undertaken? 

Works are scheduled to take place during two weeks from Tuesday 8 October to Monday 21 
October (pending weather delays and adverse ground conditions). The first week will focus 
on the water main connection on the even numbered side of the road, the second week 
on the odd numbered side of the road.  

Works are planned to take place during regular working hours 7am - 6pm on weekdays.  

 

What will be done to minimise inconvenience for me? 
 
Every effort will be made to minimise noise associated with tools and machinery. The 
contractor will undertake mitigation measures in accordance with their Construction 
Environmental Management Plan to reduce noise, dust and debris during construction. 

 

 

Keep up to date and make enquiries 

Keep up to date with future project developments on the GreenWay webpage 
innerwest.nsw.gov.au/greenway.  

For general GreenWay enquiries, please contact Magda Jansen, GreenWay Engagement 
Officer, via magda.jansen@innerwest.nsw.gov.au or call 02 9392 5425 (Tue & Thu). 

http://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/



